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I would like to support the proposal for the western harbour tunnel. Most of the objectors have 
the benefit of easy access to ferries and buses and do not consider the transport needs of the 
wider Greater Sydney community. I have confidence in the process to ensure environmental 
impact is mitigated or avoided. 


